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- = Updated water budget December 2020 from 
the USGS Harney Basin’s  GW is  over allocated 
120,000 to 130,00 Acer-Feet –Current 
allocated GW use 120,000 to 130,00 Acer-feet 

Harney Basin Estimates 2015





153 Ground Water Permits Issued in 2017

• 121 ( 79% ) had a OWRD groundwater review that stated it  
“cannot be determined” whether ground water is over 
appropriated. 

• 29 ( 19% ) stated groundwater was not over appropriated 

• 2 stated that groundwater was over appropriated 

• 1 left the question blank

• The OWRD needs the information to make a informed 
decision. 



Cause and effect 

Lack of information 

= over allocation + regulatory approaches = litigation

Knowledge 

= Basin water budgets + cooperative regional 
approaches = reduced litigation



Where Do We Want To Go… 


